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Consent Forms / Updated Contact Details 
The majority of consent forms and updated contact details have been returned from the beginning of the year. 
Please ensure that outstanding forms are sent in as soon as possible. 
After School Clubs 
Multi-Sport, Creative Wellness and GAA Clubs will recommence with GAA for P6/7 girls today and Creative 
Wellness for the P2/3 classes tomorrow. Multi-Sport will return on Monday and Tuesday for the P4/5 classes. 
Swimming 
The Primary 6 class will begin their swimming lessons this Monday. Children will need their full swimming gear 
and the cost is £10.00 for the 6-week block. Please complete the reply slip (sent home with P6 pupils) and 
make payment in a clearly labelled, sealed envelope. 
Photographer 
The photographer will be in school on Thursday 18th November to take family and individual photographs. 
Please ensure that your child is present on this day in full uniform. Parents are under no obligation to purchase 
photographs. 
Sacrament Dates 
First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 30th April. We have yet to confirm a date for Confirmation 
but expect this to be in May. 
Car Park 
Please show extreme caution when using the school car park at drop-off and collection times. We ask that 
parents drop their child off at the drop–off/pick-up point (at the foot of the path leading to school) and leave 
the car park in a clockwise direction. If you are walking your child to their class (P1 parents), please park in a 
parking space before doing so. At collection times, please make sure to park your car in a parking space and 
stand at your door so that staff can see you and send your child to your car via the footpaths. If you are parked 
in the middle spaces, please walk to the drop-off/pick-up point to meet your child and walk them safely back 
to your vehicle. Please follow the clockwise direction for entering and leaving and be mindful of other traffic 
and children entering / exiting cars when driving. If the car park is very busy, you can also use the Chapel car 
park and walk to the drop-off/pick-up point to collect your child. 
Education Minister’s Visit 
The Education Minister will visit the school next Wednesday. We will be putting forward a number of 
arguments to have our current school enrolment number revised to an acceptable number which will allow us 
to cater for our growing community. Our official school enrolment number sits at 83 yet we currently have 158 
children in the school. An increase to the official enrolment number would lead to the provision of new 
accommodation such as toilets and classroom space which is very much needed. 
Jingle Jog / Christmas Kilometre 
We will be holding our Jingle Jog / Christmas Kilometre fundraiser again this year. Last year was a great success 
and the funds raised went to towards the development of our school sensory room and outdoor learning area. 
We will send out more details over the coming weeks. 
Staff Training 
Staff received up-to-date first aid training this week which included CPR training, using a defibrillator and dealing with 
anaphylaxis, choking and asthma. Many thanks to Frances Barrett for providing the training. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

P6 Swimming Permission Slip 
 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend swimming  
 
lessons in Dungannon Leisure Centre and enclose payment of £10.00. 
 
 
Signed:_________________________________ 
 
 
Date:_________________________ 
 
 
 
 


